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 Johnson®

Raid®

ant 
roach 
earwig

Bug Killer

FOR CRAWLING INSECTS

PRESSURIZED SPRAY/DOMESTIC

350 g

DANGER

EXTREMELY          EXPLOSIVE

FLAMMABLE     READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Kills on contact and provides residual control.  Use in homes,
apartments, cottages, basements, garages, and household areas.

DIRECTIONS:  Point valve opening towards surface to be sprayed
and press button.  Hold container about 30 cm from surface
being sprayed and spray until wet.  Keep children and pets
away from treated surfaces until dry.  FOR CRAWLING INSECTS
such as ants, cockroaches, earwigs, fleas, spiders,
centipedes, bedbugs, silverfish and crickets.  For spot
treatment:  spray outside and inside house wherever crawling
insects may enter or hide, such as door sills, baseboards,
window frames, cracks and crevices in floors and walls,
surfaces around pipes, behind and beneath cabinets,
refrigerators, sinks, stoves, etc.  Do not use in food storage
areas or on surfaces that may contact food.  Spray ant trails
and hills.  Repeat as necessary.  For carpet beetles; treat
underside of carpets, floors, baseboards, cracks,  crevices,
closets, and infested areas of shelving.  Repeat treatment as 
necessary.  DO NOT USE ON RUBBER-BACKED CARPETS.



FOR FLIES, MOSQUITOES AND OTHER FLYING INSECTS:  Spot
treatment:  for use outdoors only.  Spray  outside surface of
screens, doors, window frames.  Also treat surfaces  around
light fixtures and other spots where these insects alight or 
congregate.

PRECAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Wash hands after 
use.  Do not use as a space spray.  In case of contact with
the skin, wash with soap and water.  Do not use on humans,
pets or foodstuffs.  Do not contaminate food, utensils, food
preparation surfaces, or fish bowls.  Care  should be taken in
disposing of empty containers.  Do not inhale spray  mist. 
Spray harmful or fatal if inhaled.  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE. 
Do not place container in hot water or near radiators, stoves
or other sources of  heat.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container or store at temperatures over 50EC.  Keep away from
open flame or spark.  Dispose of empty container in garbage.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  Contains Petroleum Distillate.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician
immediately.

GUARANTEE:  
Propoxur    0.84%, 
Pyrethrins    0.05%.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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